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SCOTCH CREEK VENTURES GRANTS OPTIONS  

Vancouver, British Columbia—January 11, 2023– Scotch Creek Ventures Inc. (the “Company”) (CSE:SCV) 
is pleased to announce it has granted a total of 800,000 stock options to directors, officers and 
consultants. The options were granted at a price of $0.20 per share and are exercisable for a period of 
three (3) years from the date of grant unless earlier terminated.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors  

David K. Ryan 
CEO.  

THE CSE HAS NEITHER APPROVED NOR DISAPPROVED THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HEREIN AND 
DOES NOT ACCEPT RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE  
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